
 
 

Dear School Leaders, 

 

As we prepare to end the school year with Rediker and TADS and start a new school year with 

FACTS, we are providing the following virtual trainings. Each training session will start at 3:30 

and end at approximately 4:15. In addition, recorded training sessions and printed material will 

also be made available. Teachers and staff need to register for the training using the links 

below.  

May 5th Early Learning (Grades PK-3) 

https://nelnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_v1kxff33Sve48jKLtUHqfA 

May 12th Elementary/Middle School (Grades 4-8) 

https://nelnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_NdVXJ0fbTcOABL64R0jDSQ 

May 13th Front Office Staff 

https://nelnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WbvxtxxdS6GjqvrnMFvUHQ 

I will continue to add training videos to the principals’ page here: 

ADW Specific Videos and Guides 

and you and your staff can always access FACTS HubHelp 

https://nelnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_v1kxff33Sve48jKLtUHqfA
https://nelnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_NdVXJ0fbTcOABL64R0jDSQ
https://nelnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WbvxtxxdS6GjqvrnMFvUHQ
https://adwcatholicschools.org/principals/facts-implementation/
https://www.nbshubhelp.com/

